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News
Wallace Appointed to Montgomery County Chamber of Commerce
Board of Directors

July 27, 2016
 

Linowes and Blocher LLP is pleased to announce that Scott C. Wallace, a partner in the firm’s Land Use Practice Group,
has been appointed to serve on the Montgomery County Chamber of Commerce's (MCCC) 2016-2017 Board of
Directors. The board represents top-level executive leadership, experience and wisdom. Board members were
inaugurated at the MCCC's 57th Annual Dinner in June. The complete list of 2016-2017 board members can be seen
here.


